
                                                         

 1066 Specials FC  News Update        May 2022 
 
Our final football session this season will be held on Saturday, 11th June, when 
we will be celebrating our footballers’ efforts with a trophy presentation event 
held on the pitch from 10.45 am. 
 
The New Season 2022-2023 Football Session dates are attached to this letter, 
running again from Sept to June, all at Bexhill College Astro Pitch from 9.30 am. 
 
We shall be hosting a Sussex FA Junior Tournament on Sunday, 5th June at 
Bexhill College from 10.00 am – 1.00 pm and we would invite all Junior players 
to represent us in several teams that we are proposing to enter. 
 
We shall continue to look into arranging fixtures with local football teams, in 
order to provide some competitive football at our Saturday morning sessions. 
 
We are looking into our options to play some tournament football in the future 
but we must be mindful that we will need to recruit some additional 
coaches/volunteers to make this a realistic possibility moving forward. 
 
Club Officials 
Chairman    Paul Anderson 
Deputy Chairman   Chris Osborne 
Treasurer    Elaine Stock 
Secretary (Acting)   Angela Dawes 
Welfare Officer (Acting)  Paul Anderson 
Coaching Co-ordinator  Duncan Nolan 
Committee Members:  Jason Borg, Mark Moon, Anne Curtis 
  
Fiona is currently taking a well-deserved break and therefore has stepped 
down from her roles and duties.  The Club are very grateful for all the time and 
effort Fiona has invested in the 1066 Specials over the past 10 years. 
 
Enjoyment is our aim. We welcome all observations and opinions and would 
encourage your views to be discussed with us to assist in the continued success 
and development of this Football Club. 
 
Paul Anderson 
Chairman 1066 Specials FC 


